
Educational Programs, September 13, 2021 
  

 

  Hampton Township School District 
Voting Meeting 

Monday, September 13, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. 
Hampton Middle School Auditorium 

(This meeting is being audio/video recorded.) 
  

 EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS AGENDA 
Ms. Jill Hamlin, Chair 

 
To: Ms. Balason, Mr. Jarrell, Mrs. Midgley, Mr. Shages, Mr. Stein, Mr. Vasko, Mrs. Webb, Mr. Wesley,  

Dr. Loughead, Dr. Cunningham and Mr. Kline 

 
ACTION ITEMS            

 
1. It is recommended and I move that the Board approves the 2021-2022 Hampton Township School District Assessment 

Schedule. 
Discussion: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
Action:  Moved:                             Second:                             Aye:                            Nay: _______________  
   

2. It is recommended and I move that the Board approves the 2021-2022 Hampton Online Academy Handbook. 
Discussion: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
Action:  Moved:                             Second:                             Aye:                            Nay: _______________  
  

OLD BUSINESS            
 
 None at this time. 
 
NEW BUSINESS            
 
Mrs. Hamlin said there are two action items for consideration at the next meeting.  
 
Dr. Jackie Removcik, Director of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment, presented information about the first action item: 
the 2021-2022 Hampton Township School District Assessment Schedule.  Dr. Removcik said the AIMSweb Plus and Star 360 
Reading and Math Assessments are benchmark assessments administered three times per year that assist with instructional 
planning. 
 
Mr. Josh Cable, HHS Assistant Principal, presented the other action item: the 2021-2022 Hampton Online Academy 
Handbook.  He said many changes have been made to the handbook due to last year’s high enrollment in the HOA which 
informed administrators about what actions needed to be taken in order to meet the evolving needs of students. 
 
Ms. Webb suggested that some families were disappointed last year that students in HOA could not participate in band. She 
suggested that language be added to the handbook to clarify that policy. Mr. Vasko also recommended adding language to 
support the community service requirement.  
 
Additionally, Mr. Cable provided an enrollment update for the Hampton Online Academy:  

 Grades K-5  12 students 
 Grades 6-8   4 students  
 Grades 9-12               19 students 
 

Under New Business, Dr. Loughead updated the Board regarding third-day enrollment. He said numbers reflect what the 
District anticipated. However, he said the High School has had more enrollments than in years past, including students coming 
from other districts or private schools — which he said is a pleasant surprise. 
 
 
*Attachments 


